
February 24, 2025

Dear Colleagues-

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing regarding the recent announcement by Los Robles 
Hospital and Regional Medical Center of their plans to close the Pediatric Inpatient Unit in June 2025. 
Rest assured, our commitment to providing you and your patients with excellent care remains 
unchanged.  We continue see patients and schedule outpatient surgeries at the Los Robles SurgiCenter 
and Los Robles Hospital.

While there may be changes ahead for my practice, the specifics remain uncertain. However, please 
be assured that our priority remains providing the highest quality care and service to you and your 
patients.  As developments unfold, we are committed to keeping you informed every step of the way. 
Transparency and open communication are of utmost importance to us, and we will share updates as 
soon as they become available.

We appreciate your trust in us and look forward to continuing to serve you. Please feel free to reach 
out if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Philip K. Frykman, MD, PhD, MBA, FACS, FAAP




